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Dear European Citizen 
 

URGENT 
 

Do you want to vote at the European Parliamentary Election on 23 May 2019? 
 
As I am sure you are aware, the UK was not due to take part in the European 
Parliamentary Election this year.  
 
However, due to current circumstances it is likely that the UK will have to participate in 
the European Parliamentary election on 23 May 2019 and as a consequence we have 
been instructed to commence preparations for this election. 
 
You are currently registered at this address to vote at local council elections in Bromley, 

but you are not entitled to vote at the European Parliamentary Election in this country. 
 
As a European citizen, you may have already registered to vote in your home state.  
However if you have not/do not wish to register in your home state, then you can apply 

to vote here, if the election is held.  If so, please complete and return the enclosed 

application and declaration form to us by post by Tuesday 7 May 2019.   
Alternatively, you can scan and email the completed form back to 
electoral@bromley.gov.uk 
 
Please note that: 

 You may vote only once, in one member state, at the European Parliamentary 

election 

 There is a possibility that the European Parliamentary election will still not take 

place in the UK.  If this were to occur then your application to vote here will not 

apply and, if possible you will need to make alternative arrangements  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mark Bowen 

Electoral Registration Officer 
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